
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

AUTUMN TERM PARENTS’ EVENING ‘Meet The Teacher Night’ (Nursery to Y6) 

Our Meet the Teacher Night this term will take place on Wednesday the 16th of October 2019. 

The classrooms will be open from 3.30pm – 6.30pm and your child’s books will be available for you 

to have an in depth look through.  May we take this opportunity to highlight just how important 

the children’s workbooks are to us and to the children.  The workbooks are also scrutinised during 

an inspection period as they are an excellent way of showing the progress that a child has made 

over time.  At this point in the academic year, the teachers will have very little ‘data’ to share 

with you and this would be the wrong forum to share this information.  We have planned a more 

formal Parents’ Evening in March where you will meet your child’s class teacher and they will talk 

to you about their academic progress.  The meeting on Wednesday is more about how your child 

has settled in and if they are happy.  However, as you are aware St Aidan’s has a completely open 

door policy and therefore the teachers are available all year round should you have any concerns 

about your child’s progress. 

Mrs Lowe (School Business Manager) will be giving all teachers data collection sheets for each 

child from Y1 to Y6.  We would like you to update these before you leave as it is so important 

that school have all the correct, accurate information for your child.  

You are welcome to bring your children with you so they can share their work and successes with 

you.  If you have concerns about your child then please make a separate appointment to see your 

class teacher as Wednesday would not be a suitable time to discuss any issues or concerns as 

classrooms will be busy and therefore conversations may not be confidential. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Melanie Ravenscroft 

Head Teacher 


